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    I am a 8th grader at Detroit Waldorf school and live in Detroit. I support the outdoor
classrooms because  they allowed our school to stay in person and not go online and for that I
am very thankful.  As Covid continues I want to make sure that kids in the future get to
continue going to school in person after I graduate. 

  Thank you,

Liam Kurtz
1328 Labrosse 
Detroit, MI 48226
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